

TERM 4: THURSDAY 16 NOVEMBER 2017



ENSEMBLE EVENING

Showcase of talents ready for the Ensemble Evening.

Tonight, 16 November, all of our Senior Music Ensembles at College will be performing a special concert in our Auditorium. Our 'Ensembles Evening' showcases all the hard work and determination of the students in our co-curricular ensembles, and provides the opportunity for each group to perform a short set of music to display a variety of music they have worked on throughout the year.

This is a free event, and we welcome all families and friends of the College to attend this event and support our student musicians in their journey of musical excellence.

We hope to see many of you tonight at this event!

Mr Byron Mark Manager of Ensembles